Mott's Green Update

Columbus City Council September 29, 2020



Project Status

- Project was initiated in 2016
- It has been bid out three different times
 - First bid was rejected due to failure to meet DBE requirements
 - Second bid was allowed to lapse due to contract action from GDOT
- Third bid came in at approximately \$1.2 million
 - Current remaining funds for this project \$733,000
 - Another \$517,000 is needed
 - \$413,600 of these needed funds are available through federal sources
 - The remaining \$103,400 or 20 percent would be made up of local funding
- A request will be made at the next Council meeting to utilize these federal funds with the required local match